
Live Well Kingston’s Chess “Playground”

Funding for these projects has been provided by the New York State Department of State and the New York State Office of Parks, Recreation, and Historic 
Preservation under Title 11 and 9 of the Environmental Protection Fund, and by the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation, in cooperation with 
the New England Interstate Water Pollution Control Commission and Hudson River Estuary Program.

The goal of this project is to 
create a multi-generational chess 
"playground" to encourage play 
for all ages. Two chess tables and 
four benches will be installed at 
TR Gallo Park. Programming for 
monthly chess meet-ups will be 
developed in spring 2020. 

The Health & Wellness Department, 
Play Well, and Age Well Focus 
Teams of the Live Well Kingston 
Commission collaborated to 
apply for and win an AARP 
Livable Communities Challenge 
Grant of $11,224.

We envision people of all ages 
coming together to play chess in 
the City of Kingston’s public park. 

This is an example of the Victor Stanley 
structures. Di�erently than this picture, this 
project will have two longer benches at each 
table with recycled plastic instead of wood. 

This project was made possible for 
the community due to the generous 
support from AARP.

The Live Well Kingston Commission 
promotes the advancement of a 
healthy and active community by 
bringing partners and residents 
together to facilitate policy, 
environmental and systems changes.


